19.01.24 Issue 13

Lightcliffe CE Primary School

Newsletter

This term's Christian Value is:

Perseverance



'If at first you don't succeed, try, try again.

Attendance

Whole school attendance to date: 96.5 %







Quiz and Games Night - Friday 26th January 7pm

Book your tickets for the PFSA guiz and games night (over 18s only). Our very own Mr Ball will be quizmaster for the evening.

Tickets and further information available online. Click the link Quiz and games night with the fabulous Mr Ball (over 18's only) FRIDAY 26th JANUARY (sumupstore.com) to book your tickets. Last chance to buy today! Miss it - Miss out!

Visitors from West Yorkshire Fire Service

This week we were excited to welcome visitors from the West Yorkshire Fire Service who delivered fire safety lessons as part of our PSHE curriculum.





Reception Old-Fashioned Day - Monday 29th January Soon our Reception classes will be hosting their annual Old-

Fashioned Day. It is always a wonderful day where our Reception classes dress up and take part in activities that were part of everyday life many year ago. Always a fun day to remember.



Mrs Dunkley



Mrs Hustler

Upcoming Events

Friday 26th January – PFSA Quiz Monday 29th January - Reception Old Fashioned Day Wednesday 7th February - Young Voices Concert Friday 9th February – School closes for half term Monday 19th February - INSET day Tuesday 20th February - School opens to pupils

Lightcliffe CE Primary School Newsletter



Parent Governor Vacancies

We have vacancies for a parent governor. Information went out to parents via email earlier in the week containing details about the role and we are looking forward to receiving applications in the coming weeks.

Goodbye and good luck to Mrs Gillespie and welcome Miss Barron Yesterday we said goodbye and good luck to Mrs Gillespie and her family for her upcoming maternity leave and we welcome Miss Barron to Year 2 and our Lightcliffe family.



Overgate Hospice Reindeer Run: Lightcliffe you are amazing! You have raised £1401.50!

Polite Reminders

<u>Messages</u>

Please ensure that messages sent to teachers via Class Dojo or Tapestry about absences and early pick-ups are also sent to the office. This ensures that your communication will be received by the office staff if a teacher is unable to view the message straight away or is absent.

Uniform

We have noticed an increase in pupils not wearing the correct uniform in recent weeks. We need to remind parents and pupils that the option of grey trousers does not include leggings (unless worn under a skirt as an alternative to tights). Also, we expect that skirts are of a modest length.

Our PE uniform consists of green shorts and yellow top or darkly coloured track suits/jogging pants and yellow top. Short, black cycling shorts whilst fashionable, are not part of our PE uniform.

We politely ask that parents enforce our expectations for uniform with their child/ren. Our PFSA have a number of uniform items in a range of sizes should parents want to purchase pre-loved clothes.

Thank you to our Year 2 and Year 5 models: Fletcher, Thomas, Jacob, Izzy and Daisy.



